

ICANN72 Production Planning Call No. 2

Chat

26 August 2021

- 12:56:17 FROM David Olive to Everyone: Welcome All
- 12:56:27 FROM Jonathan Zuck to Everyone: SoundPad is the software you need on a PC, if you want to mix sounds and music into your audio feed. Just fyi
- 12:56:46 FROM David Olive to Everyone: Joanna, Jonathan, Raphel and others coming on the call
- 12:57:01 FROM Maureen Hilyard to Everyone: Hi David and all
- 12:57:08 FROM Joanna Kulesza to Everyone: Thanks David, looking forward to the call.
- 12:57:08 FROM David Olive to Everyone: And Maureen
- 12:57:26 FROM David Olive to Everyone: Sue
- 12:57:36 FROM Jonathan Zuck to Everyone: <https://www.leppsoft.com/soundpad/en/>
- 12:58:00 FROM David Olive to Everyone: Welcome Alejandra
- 12:58:49 FROM David Olive to Everyone: Welcome Susan P and Mason
- 12:59:00 FROM Susan Payne to Everyone: hi everyone
- 12:59:01 FROM Mason Cole to Everyone: Thank you David!!
- 12:59:12 FROM David Olive to Everyone: And Ashley and Beth
- 12:59:24 FROM Ashley Heineman - RrSG to Everyone: Hello everyone.
- 12:59:31 FROM David Olive to Everyone: Barbara
- 12:59:39 FROM Beth Bacon to Everyone: Uh Oh I just joined. Am I in trouble already?
- 13:00:01 FROM David Olive to Everyone: Welcome Brad
- 13:00:39 FROM David Olive to Everyone: Welcome Manal

13:00:47 FROM David Olive to Everyone: And Fred

13:01:04 FROM Fred Baker to Everyone: Hi

13:01:06 FROM Manal Ismail to Everyone: Hello everyone

13:01:15 FROM David Olive to Everyone: And Marita

13:05:46 FROM Susan Payne to Everyone: sorry Tanzania, which two are tying?

13:07:20 FROM Kimberly Carlson - ICANN Org to Everyone:
<https://www.surveymonkey.com/stories/SM-K9YNN23J/>

13:10:01 FROM Tanzania King (ICANN org) to Everyone: Next slide please

13:11:04 FROM Joanna Kulesza to Everyone: Happy to provide more details on the DNS Abuse proposal if this would be helpful.

13:11:47 FROM Joanna Kulesza to Everyone: Yes, there was indeed a revised proposal submitted, I believe it was also distributed on the PC list.

13:12:22 FROM Ashley Heineman - RrSG to Everyone: Thanks Marita. I probably should have noted that I appreciate your revisions and they did address my concerns. :-)

13:13:00 FROM Ashley Heineman - RrSG to Everyone: What I did not see was a revised DNS abuse proposal.

13:13:53 FROM Jonathan Zuck to Everyone: @Joanna have you had the chance to address the concerns about your session?

13:14:29 FROM Joanna Kulesza to Everyone: @Jonathan, I believe to have done so, I will try to resend the revised proposal on the PC list if this would still be helpful.

13:14:35 FROM Marita Moll to Everyone: Sorry Ashley, misread that!

13:14:59 FROM Susan Payne to Everyone: hand down , I've now seen Marita's proposal

13:17:43 FROM Maureen Hilyard to Everyone: FYI.. Among At-Large the Public Interest topic pipped the DNS Abuse topic for preference as a plenary session. We would be happy to include Joanna's session into our At-Large week programme

13:17:56 FROM Manal Ismail to Everyone: There is certainly interest FROM the GAC side @Joanna

13:17:56 FROM Alejandra Reynoso .gt - ccNSO to Everyone: I didn't received the DNS Abuse updated description

13:17:58 FROM Susan Payne to Everyone: @Joanna, I haven't seen an updated proposal

13:18:48 FROM Joanna Kulesza to Everyone: I am resending it now just in case, but I fully understand the reservations and am happy to follow the majority decision here.

13:18:52 FROM Raphael Beauregard-Lacroix to Everyone: I think it would still be relevant for it to be sent yes

13:19:50 FROM Joanna Kulesza to Everyone: Thanks for considering @all, just sent it to the PC list.

13:20:05 FROM Manal Ismail to Everyone: Well received

13:20:24 FROM Joanna Kulesza to Everyone: Thanks for confirming @Manal.

13:24:11 FROM Susan Payne to Everyone: IPC voted for 3 sessions too Manal, but seemingly the GNSO views all get consolidated and lost

13:24:32 FROM Mason Cole to Everyone: BC voted for three sessions as well

13:24:52 FROM Manal Ismail to Everyone: I see .. thanks @Susan .. good to know :)

13:24:57 FROM Jonathan Zuck to Everyone: Might be both of the other two, leaving PI for plenary

13:25:31 FROM Ashley Heineman - RrSG to Everyone: Just a note that the CPH is doing a DNS abuse session as well that will be public.

13:25:36 FROM Manal Ismail to Everyone: Thanks @Mason :)

13:25:59 FROM Joanna Kulesza to Everyone: Would it make sense to coordinate these @Ashley?

13:26:25 FROM Susie Johnson - ICANN org to Jonathan Zuck(Direct Message):
Thank you for the link, Jonathan!

13:26:32 FROM Ashley Heineman - RrSG to Everyone: We have a set agenda already and, again, we are very concerned with talking about content regulation.

13:26:58 FROM Joanna Kulesza to Everyone: Fully understood @Ashley, thanks for explaining.

13:27:12 FROM Wolf-Ulrich Knoben to Everyone: ISPCP voted for 3 sessions

13:28:10 FROM Manal Ismail to Everyone: Thanks for sharing this @Wolf-Ulrich

13:28:52 FROM Susan Payne to Everyone: so IPC, BC and ISPs all voted for 3, and yet GNSO is recorded as 2? That doesn't seem right

13:29:06 FROM Jonathan Zuck to Susie Johnson - ICANN org(Direct Message):
Sure! I keep trying

13:29:32 FROM Raphael Beauregard-Lacroix to Everyone: I don't really understand how GNOS votes were tallied any longer...

13:29:37 FROM Raphael Beauregard-Lacroix to Everyone: GNSO*

13:30:06 FROM Tanzanica King (ICANN org) to Everyone: I will share a link with GNSO results only, un momento

13:30:10 FROM Ashley Heineman - RrSG to Everyone: RrSG voted for one... perhaps that played a role in the tally?

13:30:57 FROM Bruna Martins dos Santos to Everyone: +1 for reducing the number of plenaries as well.

13:33:33 FROM Alejandra Reynoso .gt - ccNSO to Everyone: We voted for 1 plenary too

13:35:52 FROM Tanzanica King (ICANN org) to Everyone: GNSO only responses:
<https://www.surveymonkey.com/stories/SM-YTL6QC3J/>

13:37:54 FROM Raphael Beauregard-Lacroix to Everyone: thanks

13:39:52 FROM Beth Bacon (RySG) to Everyone: That sounds very reasonable

13:39:55 FROM Joanna Kulesza to Everyone: Absolutelly happy to host the DNS Abuse session as an At-Large one, open to all willing to join us.

13:40:41 FROM Maureen Hilyard to Everyone: +1 Joanna - thank you

13:40:44 FROM Wolf-Ulrich Knoblen to Everyone: I'm ok with this

13:41:17 FROM Ashley Heineman - RrSG to Everyone: I'm good with it. Thanks Maureen and Joanna.

13:41:22 FROM Manal Ismail to Everyone: Thanks to ALAC for the offer

13:41:28 FROM Beth Bacon (RySG) to Everyone: Thank you Joanna and Maureen for your flexibility!

13:43:23 FROM pf fouquart to Everyone: and given the recurrence of some topics, what you allude to David of planning plenaries across meetings (if I undertsand correctly) would make sense IMO.

13:43:48 FROM pf fouquart to Everyone: (and possiibly save some planning time)

13:45:22 FROM David Olive to Everyone: Yes Philippe. That is exactly what I would like to proposed and assist the group in considering

13:45:50 FROM David Olive to Everyone: Yes, a way of planning plenaries over three ICANN meetings

13:45:53 FROM pf fouquart to Everyone: (Thanks David.)

13:47:16 FROM Ashley Heineman - RrSG to Everyone: Monday to Tuesday.

13:47:39 FROM Mason Cole to Everyone: A Tuesday plenary would be problematic for the BC

13:47:46 FROM Beth Bacon (RySG) to Everyone: I lied. Our delightful scheduler said we prefer Monday :)

13:50:42 FROM Maureen Hilyard to Everyone: Hardly making too much difference for time zone -related participants - but we acknowledge it is what it is!!

13:52:25 FROM Beth Bacon (RySG) to Everyone: Sorry, did we decide that moving Monday to Tuesday is a nonstarter?

13:52:46 FROM Beth Bacon (RySG) to Everyone: Sorry no the request was to move Monday to tuesday

13:52:56 FROM Beth Bacon (RySG) to Everyone: Sorry for being unclear. I promise you'll have Sam back next time

13:53:39 FROM Beth Bacon (RySG) to Everyone: Anything for SSAC :)

13:57:56 FROM Mason Cole to Everyone: +1 Susan

13:58:06 FROM Ashley Heineman - RrSG to Everyone: +1 Susan

13:58:19 FROM Ashley Heineman - RrSG to Everyone: I think we must all feel that way in the GNSO voting process.

13:59:33 FROM pf fouquart to Everyone: As Susan said, it's not so much about the votes, more I think about understanding how the (gnso) votes were ironed out prior to the meeting.

13:59:48 FROM Susan Payne to Everyone: @Maureen, I completely understand that, but I would just repeat that when I go back to the IPC and tell them what the "GNSO vote" was here it bears no relation to what their views are. And same would be true for the other parts of the GNSO

14:00:44 FROM Mary Wong - ICANN Org to Everyone: @Susan, @Maureen and all - we can pick up this topic in relation to possibly updating the Meeting Planning Guidelines.

14:01:23 FROM Beth Bacon (RySG) to Everyone: Thanks, all!

14:01:38 FROM Tanzania King (ICANN org) to Everyone: Thanks All!

14:01:49 FROM Maureen Hilyard to Everyone: thanks David and all